
Clerk-Treasurer Council Report 
March 2025 

 
Meetings Attended: 
Feb 12 & 26, March 5: Energy Meetings 12:30 zoom 
 
Congress Testimony for EDA/HRA 
March 10 Testifed for continued support of the programming, technical assistance and funds from St of Mn.  
  
Office Staffing 
Sarah Stone, Deputy Clerk began Feb. 3 and will have a 3-month review in May. Council members please provide me 
with information regarding review before May 1. 
 
Projects Currently Working on: 
Audit: 2024 information to auditor 
EDA/HRA: Daycare. 
Event Center: Brochure of services; advertising at events; party planner for birthday parties at VEC 
Park: City Sales Tax 
Planning Commission: Updating Ordinance book for Planning Commission to approve and recommend to Council 
 


